

Richard Pope, Jr. 1839 151st Ave SE Bellevue, WA 98007-6101

Dear Richard:

Our campaign has begun!

With candidate filing period now over, there are little more than 6 weeks left until Primary Election Day on August 21st. Six weeks left for me to get my message out to voters.

It's critical that I hear from you immediately.

My opponent has a long track record of running campaigns that focus less on the issues and more on negative — and often personal — attacks.

And since my campaign will be at the top of the Eastside ballot, I expect outside special interests to spend heavily in an attempt to scare people into voting against me.

The bottom line is this campaign is going to be hard fought.

I'm proud of my record of enhancing our environment, protecting our quality of life, helping to create family wage jobs, cutting government spending and holding the line against tax increases — including property tax increases.

Sadly, I'm rapidly coming to the conclusion — from what's already being said to the media and special interest groups — that my opponent has no intention of focusing his campaign on the real differences between us on the issues.

It seems clear that my opponent will instead engage in the kind of politics of personal destruction we so often see back in the other Washington.

I promise to remain centered on a positive vision for the Eastside, but I also must be prepared to respond to any negative attack made by my opponent.

That's going to require more effort by my campaign team and the many volunteers who've signed up to help. And it also means I need an extra commitment from you — and that means a contribution of \$1400 (the maximum contribution allowed by law), \$500, \$250, \$100, \$50 or whatever you can most generously afford.

Enclosed with this letter is an envelope in which you can rush back your check, and also sign up as a volunteer. *Please take a moment to return it today!*

(continued on back of page)

PAID FOR BY
FRIENDS OF JANE HAGUE
14150 NE 20TH PMB 303
BELLEVUE, WA 98007
(425) 637-8201
WWW.JANEHAGUE.COM

The last several years have not been easy. We've faced tight budgets while trying to deal with some of the hardest problems that can face any government.

Throughout it all, my priority has remained the same — to make King County more accountable, more accessible and more understandable to the hardworking taxpayers who pay its bills.

Together, we've been able to achieve more than many thought possible:

- A strong, independent voice for our families, as Vice-Chair of the King County Council I've fought to ensure your concerns are heard.
- Committed to transportation solutions that get us home faster.
 That's why I improved Eastside transit service and secured funding to expand SR-405 and provide \$300 million in funding for a 6-lane SR-520 replacement bridge. I also fought to protect I-90 access for Mercer Island residents.
- I've worked with community groups to protect our quality of life and enhance our environment — including the restoration of salmon runs to Denny Creek.
- I worked to pass a requirement for performance audits of how the county spends its money to guarantee that our tax dollars are always spent wisely. More importantly I cut \$28 million from the executive's budget.

I am the only candidate strongly endorsed by Republicans and Democrats across our community — including State Representatives Fred Jarrett and Larry Springer, Bellevue Mayor Grant Degginger, Hunts Point Mayor Fred McConkey, Mercer Island Mayor Brian Cairns, Bothell Mayor Mark Lamb, Medina's Miles Adam, and Yarrow Point Mayor David Cooper.

With only six weeks before Primary Election Day, time is short. Help me raise the financial resources necessary to respond to an opponent who's more about degradation and destruction than solving the problems we face.

Return the enclosed envelope with your most generous contribution — whether it is \$1400, \$500. \$250 or \$50 — every dollar will help and every dollar will be deeply appreciated.

Your commitment is critical. Please let me hear from you today. Thank you!

Best regards,

Jane Hague

With six weeks left before Primary Election Day, your support is critical. Use the enclosed envelope to return your most generous contribution today! For more information, please visit www.JaneHague.com.

Answering phones in the office. Working on a phonebank. Placing a Hague sign in my yard. ☐ Doorbelling my precinct. Mailing out endorsement cards. ☐ Holding a coffee hour. Using my name as an endorser. Signature ☐ Here's the name of someone you should contact for support... Name Phone Address Precinct City____ I want to keep Jane Hague as my independent voice on the King County Council. Here's my contribution for: □\$50 □\$100 □\$250 □\$500 □\$1400 □ Other \$_____ Please make checks payable to Friends of Jane Hague. Ponations are limited by law to *1400 per person. Credit Card #.___ Expires Signature

Jane, I want to help keep you working for me by...

Paid for by Friends of Jane Hague (R) • 14150 NE 20th St., #303 • Bellevue, WA 98004 • www.JaneFlague.com
Donations not deductible for federal income tax purposes. By state law, we are required to request employer and
occupation information for all contributions of \$100 or more.

Email

Employer____

Occupation____

State Zip

Name_

City___

Address

PLEASE PLACE STAMP HERE





FRIENDS OF JANE HAGUE 14150 NE 20TH PMB 303 BELLEVUE, WA 98007 Richard Pope, 1839 151st Ave SE Bellevue, WA 98007-6101 Illahallahalaalaalaa